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Principal’s Report
Congratulations everyone for an amazing Education Week.
The students, families and community had so many
opportunities to be involved. Thank you to everyone who was
involved in volunteering and visiting our school during the many
activities.

A special thank you to Adrian from Future Film Stars and his
Virtual Reality team for working with our students last Thursday.
Thank you also to Microsoft for the manpower and expertise
that helped manage the rotations so well.

Of course, special mention needs to go to our first Festival
of Light and Wonder. It was a spectacular evening where we
showcased the students’ work in STEM over the last semester.
Please see the fantastic photos in our next newsletter!

Education Week Activities

We thank you for supporting the NAIDOC celebrations and
Aboriginal Literacy Foundation Book Swap. We also thank
all those parents who made time to chat with our staff during
the various Parent Consultation Sessions, those who supported
our Book Fair or attended the Cyber Safety Resilience Project
and/or Vision for Learning parent sessions. What an amazing
week it was celebrating Kensington Public School and Public
Education.

It was great to see so many of our community members here
and enjoying those wonderful pizzas. Well done to all the
Master Chefs out there. I hear those pizzas were yummy!

See you at the next P&C Meeting on Tuesday 20 August.
Please join us at 7.30pm in the library.

On behalf of the community I would like to thank the P&C for
their most recent purchases of a defibrillator for our school. It

should arrive soon. All are trained annually in its use and it is
of course a wonderful life saving piece of first aid equipment to
have onsite. The extra bike and scooter racks will be installed
soon. We will also be taking delivery of 10 new laptops soon
which as you can imagine is always a great asset to our
classroom resources. Thank you to our generous community.

Please see later in the newsletter for more information about
the P&C Evening with Dr Pasi Sahlberg. Remember if you
have friends and neighbours interested they are also welcome
to register.

Our Stage Three camp was amazing and the children learnt
firsthand about colonial life and the history of the goldfields.
Please enjoy the photos and report later in the newsletter.

Don’t forget to buy your tickets for our K-2 NIDA Production
now. See you there on 12 September at either the 12.45pm
or 6.30pm show. A reminder that children must return to the
theatre by 5.30pm for the evening performance. Please see
information below for more details. Shows like this take a huge
amount of organisation and if you need any more information
please contact the school so we can answer your questions
sooner rather than later.

It is nearly the turn for our Year Four to attend their overnight
excursion. Year Four are off to a PDHPE Program on the
Central Coast and Year Three are, as we speak are involved
in a science experience at ZooSnooz Taronga. Please return
your notes now so all these excursions can be finalised. Again,
please contact the school so we can answer your questions
sooner rather than later.

Please remind friends and family that if they intend to enrol at
KPS next year for Kindergarten their paperwork should be in
now. Kindergarten Orientation is in five weeks and it would be
very sad to miss out on the Orientation process.

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-publi
c-school/media/documents/enrol-k12.pdf

The Deadly Kids Awards - The National Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander Music, Sport, Arts and Community Awards
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Congratulations to Jhett from Year 6, for receiving a
Department of Education Deadly Kids Award for his excellent
dedication to school life. Mrs Tovey was also successful in
receiving a Deadly Award for dedication to Aboriginal
community and culture at our school. Congratulations!

Enjoy your week everyone,

Ms Louise Stone
Principal

Design a Brick Paver

The Bricks are on sale now so order yours this term and leave
your mark on Kensington forever.

Upcoming Dates for your diary
- P&C Meeting Tuesday 20 August. Please note the new date
as meetings scheduled for 30 July and 27 August have been
cancelled. See P&C News below.

Book Parade - Tuesday 3 September 9-11am
Kindergarten 2020 Orientation - Tuesday 17 and
Tuesday 24 September
Presentation Day - Tuesday 10 December
Year Six Farewell Assembly – Thursday 12 December
9.15-11am

For more dates and information please see the school website
and the Schoolzine calendar

Term Three Payment Invoices
Please click on your child’s grade below to access your Term
Three payment invoice and payment options.

KINDERGARTEN – KD/KF/
KL/KP

Early Stage OneTerm Three
Invoice

YEAR ONE- 1F/1M/1V/1C Stage One Term Invoice
Term Three

YEAR TWO-2C/2B/2M Stage One Term Invoice
Term Three

YEAR THREE-3D/3P/3R Stage Two Term Three
Invoice

YEAR FOUR- 4C/4D/4E/
4K

Stage Two Term Three
Invoice 2019

54C Term Three Invoice

YEAR FIVE-5C/5D/5R/5T 54C Term Three Invoice

Stage Three Term Three
Invoice

YEAR SIX- 6D/6R/6T Stage Three Term Three
Invoice

Term Three Class Letters

KD

KL

KP

1/KF

1M

1V

2/1C

2B

2M

3P

3R

4/3D

4E

4K

5/4C

6/5D

6/5R

6/5T

P&C News

Term 3 P&C Events

1. Father’s Day Friday, 30 August
(Coordinator: Jasmin Backhouse)

2. P&C Parent Evening (Guest Speaker
Dr Pasi Sahlberg + Wine & Cheese)
Wednesday, 4 September Topic: "Let the Children
Play" (Coordinator: Petra Sahlberg)

3. Mufti Day Thursday, 5 September Theme TBC

4. Walk-a-Thon Bake Sale Friday, 27 September
(Coordinator: Jasmin Backhouse)
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P&C Parent Evening with Dr Pasi Sahlberg “LET THE
CHILDREN PLAY! Why more play will save our
schools and help children thrive?”

The P&C is introducing a series of public talks for parents,
teachers and community by hosting prominent national and
international experts in the field of education. The first event of
An evening with… will be held on Wednesday, 4 September
at 7 pm and will host Dr Pasi Sahlberg.

This conversational workshop opens a question “Why more
play will save our schools and help children thrive?” The
purpose of event is to present and discuss the play as the most
effective and efficient way of deep learning and it will focus of
the talk will be on the examples from Finnish schools as one of
the best schools in the world.

Dr Pasi Sahlberg is a Finnish educator and author who has
worked as a school teacher, teacher educator, researcher,
education policy advisor and advisor on education reforms in
Finland and around the world. He has written and spoken
widely about these topics, his book “Finnish Lessons 2.0: What
Can the World Learn from Educational Change in Finland” won
the 2013 Grawemeyer Award for an idea that has potential to
change the world. He is also a recipient of the 2012 Education
Award in Finland, the 2014 Robert Owen Award in Scotland,
the LEGO® Prize 2016 for his work to improve the quality
of children’s education worldwide, and Rockefeller Foundation
Bellagio Resident Fellowship in 2017. He is a former senior
education specialist at the World Bank, a lead education expert
at the European Training Foundation, a director general at the
Finland’s Ministry of Education, and a visiting Professor of
Practice at Harvard University. Currently, he is a professor of
education policy at the Gonski Institute for Education, University
of New South Wales in Sydney.

Tickets to the event can be purchased online at the link below.
There are limited number of seats available, please book ASAP
to secure a place. Tickets are $40 and includes Cheese, Wine,
and drinks. This is a strictly adults-only event.

https://www.trybooking.com/BEHPM

Change of date for next meeting

In Term 3 the P&C meetings scheduled for 30 July and 27
August have been cancelled and will now take place on 20
August. Meetings begin at 7.30pm in the library.

K-2 Term 2 and 3 Value Awards

First Value Award

Honour Timothy 2B, Bob 2B, Tahlia 1KF, Joshua 1KF,
Thomas 1KF, Michael 1KF, Enkhjin 1KF, Saskia 1V,
Melody KP, Tejas 2M, Emma KL, Winnie KL, Alexa KL
Knowledge Cynthia KD, Kayra KD, Sophie KD, Ethan
KD, Dario 2M, Sean 2B, Aranab 1V, Emma KP, Maelle
2M, Aidan 2B, Charlotte KL, Rhys KL, Ellie KL, Narvintar
KL
Community Xinyi KD, Louisa 2M, Mia 2B, Xintong 2B,
Ivy 2B, Willow 1KF, Leonie KP, Colin 2M, Callum 2M,
Sonny 2B, Aderline 2/1C, Ivy KL, Akash KL,

Second Value Award

Knowledge Danson 1M

Community Hamish 1M

3-6 Term 2 and 3 Value Awards

First Value Award

Honour Messina 3R, Lucas 3R
Knowledge James 4K, Obi 4K
Community Raf 4K, Uunai 4K

Second Value Award

Knowledge David 3R

NCCD Information for Parents and Carers
The Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School
Students with Disability (NCCD) is an annual process
participated in by all Australian schools across the country. The
aim of this process is to provide the Australian Government
with consistent information about the number of students with
disability in Australian schools and the type of adjustments
they require in order to access and participate in education on
the same basis as other students. The NCCD is used by the
Australian Government to inform funding for schools, known as
the ‘student with disability loading’.

If you are a parent, guardian or carer of a child with disability
who requires ongoing adjustments at school, a teacher or
another school staff member will consult with you to understand
your child’s needs. This collaborative approach ensures the
most appropriate adjustments are chosen to support your
child’s learning and participation at school. In some cases, an
individual education plan (IEP) or personal learning plan (PLP)
may be developed to document specific educational goals and
to review your child’s progress over time.

Your child will be included in the NCCD if they require ongoing
adjustments at school due to a disability as defined by the
Disability Discrimination Act 1992 This link will open in a new
window (the DDA). This is a very broad definition of disability,
which includes physical and intellectual disabilities, learning
disorders such as dyslexia and dysgraphia, and mental health
conditions such as anxiety and depression.
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If your child has a disability, your child’s school will provide
information about them for the NCCD, including:

The information collected by schools for the NCCD will
ultimately be provided to the Australian Government
Department of Education and Training. In some cases this
will involve the school passing the information directly to the
Department. In other cases the school will provide it to its state
or territory government agency (or other relevant body) in the
first instance, and that agency will then provide the information
to the Department.

While it is not possible for schools or families to ‘opt out’
of the NCCD, the privacy and confidentiality of all students
and their families is treated with utmost importance. Data is
collected within each school, and personal details, such as
student names and other identifying information, are not
provided to local or federal education authorities.

For further information please refer to the attached NCCD fact
sheet for parents, guardians and carers.

Reminder about NUTS
We have a number of students who are severely allergic to
nuts. As per Department guidelines and KPS Student Wellbeing
procedures, we ask parents NOT to pack NUT PRODUCTS
(including peanut butter & Nutella). Please contact your child's
teacher if you have any questions. Thank you for observing
these precautions to keep our students safe.

K-6 Book Character Parade
Our annual Book Parade will be held on Tuesday 3 September
commencing at 9:15 am. Children are invited to dress up as
their favourite book character or in a costume to match this
year's theme, ‘Reading is My Super Power.’

We hope to see you there!

Mrs Z Krivosic

KPS 2019 Yearbook
Kensington Public School is publishing its first yearbook to
showcase all the exciting experiences students have embarked
on throughout the year. If you would like to pre-order the KPS
2019 Yearbook, please fill out the form below. The cost of the
yearbook is $30. The payment should be made online with

'Yearbook 2019' as a reference number. The yearbooks will be
available for collection from Week Eight in Term Four.

China Study Tour Visit
On Thursday 1 August, Kensington Pubic School welcomed 31
students from Yiwu Jiangdong Middle School in China. They
had an opportunity to learn about our school through a school
tour and enjoyed participating in STEM activities in the library.

China Day
Kensington Public School’s annual China Day was held as
part of our Open Day celebrations on Tuesday 6 August. The
day commenced with a concert which included performances
of Chinese songs and dances by our students across
Kindergarten to Year Six. In addition, there was an energetic
Lion Dance and beautiful musical performance using the
traditional Chinese instrument, the Dizi. All classes participated
in Chinese cultural activities throughout the day. This included:
learning about Chinese festivals and dance, how to perform a
lion dance, making Peking Opera masks and traditional games.

NAIDOC DAY
On Wednesday 7 August, all students at Kensington Public
School participated in NAIDOC Day whereby they participated
in activities to recognise the Aboriginal and Torres Straight
Island cultures, language and traditions. Many of the activities
formed part of the “Festival of Light and Wonder” evening;
namely the light globes and footprints on the sandpit. Students
learnt about the Totems in the Acknowledgement of Country,
those being, Bidjigal – the whale and Gadigal – The Black
Raven. The students also participated in some Indigenous
games and raised $344.90 for the Indigenous Literacy
Foundation in a giant Book Swap.

Jane Tovey

• your child’s year of schooling

• the category of disability that best describes your
child’s difficulties (one of four categories is chosen by
the school team to reflect your child’s greatest area
of need: physical, cognitive, sensory or social/
emotional)

• the level of adjustment your child receives at school
(one of four levels is chosen by the school team to
reflect the type of support your child requires: quality
differentiated teaching practice, supplementary
adjustment, substantial adjustment, or extensive
adjustment).
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The Bee Musical
All students in Years Kindergarten -Year 2 will be performing
in ‘The Bee Musical’ at NIDA on Anzac Parade on Thursday
12 September 2019. Please find important information below
which explains what students need to bring to school and how
to purchase tickets.

Costumes:

Required items for each class are listed below. Please ensure
these are sent to school by Friday August 16 (Week 4).

Class We provide You bring in

KP,KD,KL,KF BOYS

Baby Bees

Head gear, t shirt,
bib

Black Jeans

KP,KD,KL,KF GIRLS

Baby Bees

Head gear, T-shirt,
apron

Black Leggings

1F BOYS
Flowers

Hats, T-shirt Black Jeans

1F GIRLS
Flowers

Hats, T-shirt Black Leggings

1M and 1V GIRLS
Guard Bees

Head gear, T-shirt Black Leggings

1M and 1V BOYS
Drone Bees

Head gear, T-shirt Black Jeans

2M, 2/1C and 2B BOYS
Worker Bees, Narrators and
Nectar Bees

Head gear, T-shirt Black Jeans

2M, 2/1C and 2B GIRLS
Worker Bees, Narrators and
Nectar Bees

Head gear, T-shirt,
skirt

Black Leggings

Queen Bee Dress Black leggings

Farmers
2/1C Boys and Girls

Hats Checked or flannel shirt
with buttons

Mr Waxworth and Dennis Hat and white shirt White pants, white t-shirt

Mrs Waxworth Apron White pants, white t-shirt

Tickets:

Tickets went on sale on Wednesday 31 July 2019.

Tickets can be purchased in the following ways:

Show times:

The Matinee performance is at 12.45pm and the Evening
performance 6.30pm. Shows will run for approximately 1 hour
and 20 minutes with no Interval.

Costumes/ Uniforms:

If you have any questions, please see your child’s classroom
teacher.

Regards
Ms Fredman

Stage Three Bathurst and Jenolan Caves
Overnight Camp

On Monday 29 July - Wednesday 31 July, Stage Three
attended the Bathurst and Jenolan Caves Overnight Camp to
supplement the Stage Three History curriculum. Classes that
attended were 6/5R, 6/5T, 6/5D and 5C.

We departed Kensington Public School, travelled to Katoomba
on a very chilly morning and headed to Scenic World to ride
the Scenic Railway and take a guided walk along the Rainforest
Boardwalk and rode on the Cableway. After that, we headed to
The Jenolan Caves and explored Lucas Cave before arriving to
The Bathurst Goldfields accommodation and activity centre. On
the first night we were in for a treat with a campfire and delicious
marshmallows.

On day two, we travelled to Carcoar for the Complete Colonial
Experience. This included a guided tour of Carcoar including
activities in the courthouse, historical museum and hospital.

1. Via the Ticketek website: www.ticketek.com.au
search The Bee Musical.

2. By phoning Ticketek on 132849

3. By ordering in person from the NIDA theatre box
office

• All items of clothing need to be clearly named and
placed in a named material bag.

• Girls will need to bring in a brush with hair elastics.

• All students will wear their normal black school
shoes. Please ensure that these are clearly labelled
with your child’s name.

• Students are to wear full school uniform including
school hat to school on performance day. Students
will change into their costumes at the theatre.
Students will leave their costumes at the theatre
ready for their evening performance.

• Students will return to school from the matinee in
their black clothing with their uniforms in their bag.
Students must return for the evening performance in
the same black clothing. Costumes will be returned
to school after the musical.
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Our Stage Three students had a chance to visit Carcoar Public
School where we met a one-class school consisting of 16
students, K-6. On the way back to the accommodation, we
drove around the Mount Panorama Racing Circuit. In the
afternoon the students participated in the Aboriginal Design, Art
& Boomerang Throwing and visited the souvenir shop. In the
evening students had a great time at the disco.

Our final day at the Bathurst Goldfields included activities from
the “Life in Colonial Australia” program including gold panning,
a blacksmith workshop, damper making, colonial games and
mud-brick making.

The students had a fantastic time and are to be commended
for their behaviour. Thank you to all the staff and students that
attended camp.

Mrs Tovey and the Stage Three Team

Regional Spelling Bee Finalists
Congratulations to the following students who won their class
Spelling Bee: Kathryn and Chloe 3T, Mariam and Locus 3R,
Connor and Leah 4E, Noa, Isla and Doreen 4K, Lucas, Ally and
Kay 4/3D, Carina and Arin 5/4C, Jolie and Eden 6/5D, Dishita
and Chloe 6/5R and Chiyo and Venice 6/5T.

The students who have made it through to the next round,
which is the Regional Spelling Bee are Chloe and Carina for
Stage Two and Jolie and Arin for Stage Three. These students
will represent our school at Darlinghurst Public School on
Monday 2 September. We wish them all the best.

Joanne Robinson
Spelling Bee Coordinator

K-2 Assembly

Tuesday 2.30pm School Hall

Term 3 Class

Week 5 1V Host

Week 6 1V Perform

Week 7 No assembly- Book Parade

Week 8 1/KF Host

Week 9 Student of the Term

Week 10 1/KF Perform

Student Wellbeing

Focus of the Fortnight

OZ Harvest
Thank you to everyone who brought in a can of food that we
donated to Oz Harvest. The truck arrived and we helped load
up the cans.

Athletics Carnival
At the end of last term, we held our Athletics Carnival at E.S.
Marks field. All students are to be congratulated for their
enthusiasm and willingness to be involved in the various events.
Special congratulations to Pindaree who came first, followed
closely by Kurpinta, Mirabooka and Balamarra. Thank you also
to the many parents and grandparents who were able to
attend. Many students will compete in the Zone Carnival which
will be held on 27 August at E.S. Marks Field. We wish them
good luck.
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Year Six Fundraiser

Cross Country Champion
A huge congratulations to Carolyn who competed at the State
Cross Country Championships at Eastern Creek at the end
of last term. She earned her place at the Championships by
coming second at the Zone Carnival and sixth at the Regional
Carnival. Carolyn finished twentieth at the State Carnival which
was an incredible achievement. We are all extremely proud of
her.

PSSA Sport

PSSA Friday 2.08.2019

Senior KENSINGTON 0 Coogee 85AFL

Junior KENSINGTON 6 Coogee 66

Girls Senior KENSINGTON 0 Paddington 0

Junior KENSINGTON 1 Paddington 0

Boys Senior Green KENSINGTON 3 Coogee B 0

Senior Gold KENSINGTON 5 Bellevue Hill
B

3

FOOTBALL

Junior Green KENSINGTON 6 Coogee B 0

PSSA Friday 2.08.2019

Junior Gold KENSINGTON 3 Bellevue Hill
B

4

Senior KENSINGTON 24 Darlinghurst 18NETBALL

Junior KENSINGTON 8 Darlinghurst 5

PSSA Friday 9.08.2019

Girls Senior KENSINGTON 0 Clovelly 4

Junior KENSINGTON 0 Clovelly 3

Boys Senior Green KENSINGTON 1 Plunkett St 2

Senior Gold KENSINGTON 1 Darlinghurst 2

Junior Green KENSINGTON BYE

FOOTBALL

Junior Gold KENSINGTON 2 Darlinghurst 2

Senior KENSINGTON 19 Vaucluse B 2NETBALL

Junior KENSINGTON 2 Vaucluse B 6

Nude Food Day
Kensington Public School will be promoting Nude Food
Mondays to encourage healthy food choices that are less
processed and packaged.

Please support this by making sure your child’s lunch box
has no wrappers which will reduce the amount of rubbish that
needs to go in bins to be sent to landfill.

The below link is to a variety of things you can use and buy
instead of plastic.

https://www.onyalife.com/plastic-free/eco-friendly-products/

Healthy Lunch-box Tips
Children spend one third of their day at school so their lunch
box should include one third of their nutrient needs. The lunch
box is a tool for setting up healthy eating habits for life, so it
is important to think about all the foods that are packed in the
lunch box. Small steps can make a big difference.

Kids need a serve of protein at lunch time so ensure you
include lean meat, canned salmon or tuna, egg, beans, lentils,
chickpeas or tofu.

Sports and Co-curricular Photos
The sports and co-curricular photos are now available and can
be viewed and ordered online at the link below using the Online
Order Code 19S1282PRE39K.

http://www.theschoolphotographer.com.au/

• Serve fruit and veg in different ways: chop fruit in to
small pieces; serve raw vegie sticks with a veg or
yoghurt-based dip; pack salad for lunch; or add fruit
and veg to baked goods such as muffins or pikelets.

• Try new foods at home after school before packing in
the lunch box.
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Please note the photos will be available to view and purchase
ONLINE ONLY.

MindQuest 2019

St George Girls High School Victoria Street
Kogarah

Saturday 21 and Sunday 22 September 2019

MindQuest will be held for students from Years 1-6 at St
George Girls HS for gifted and talented students, gifted
underachievers and students with above average ability with a
special interest. Students will have the opportunity to participate
in over 37 exciting, fast paced courses in the two day program.
These include chemistry, earth sciences, drama, Lego robotics,
art and more. The cost for the weekend is $200 including GST.

Closing date is Friday 23 August 2019

Brochures are available at the office or call Shelagh Poray 02
4959 7148.

Chess
Learn to be a chess champion! Coaching for students at
Kensington Public School is held on Thursdays from 1:00pm
to 1:45pm.

Learning and playing chess helps children develop their logical
thinking and problem solving skills, improves their concentration
and focus, while also being a great source of enjoyment.
Activities include group lessons on a demonstration chess
board or interactive whiteboard, puzzle solving and fun practice
games.

Students earn merit awards by making checkmates, or by
displaying skills and positive qualities, which all good chess
players strive to develop.

If your child is interested in taking part, you can collect an
enrolment form from the school office, or email
enrol@sydneyacademyofchess.com.au for a copy. For all
enquiries, please contact Sydney Academy of Chess on (02)
9745 1170.

Congratulations Jazz
Congratulations to Jazz for attending the opening of the Heffron
Park Tennis Centre on Saturday 10 August and meeting the
Randwick Mayor Kathy Neilson.

KPSOOSH News

Kensington Public School OOSH
Care Incorporated

77-79 Kensington Public School,
Doncaster Avenue KENSINGTON NSW
2033
MOBLIE : 0425 291 281
EMAIL : admin@kpsoosh.com.au

Qik Kids my family lounge help guide for family

http://www.myfamilylounge.com.au/My-Family-Lounge/help-g
uide

New families information & enrol guide

https://kensington-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/supporting-our-stud
ents/out-of-hours-care-koosch.html

Term 3 – Week 3 & Week 4

VACANT TREASURER POSITION

Our OOSH service is managed by a PMC team. Without the
support of the PMC, our service would not run as smoothly
as it does. We are currently looking for a treasurer who will be
able to attend meetings twice a term. Please send an email to
director@kpsoosh.com.au or come into our centre and speak
to Jerome if you wish to express your interest.

NUT FREE ZONE

As most families are aware, KPS and KPS OOSH are nut free
zones. Some of our children have serious allergies when it
comes to nuts and we kindly ask all families to be extremely
mindful when packing lunch boxes. You cooperation is
appreciated.

SUGGESTIONS

We are currently reviewing our afternoon tea menu, programs
etc. and would love suggestions from families! If you have any
ideas or recipes that you would like to share, please email us
at admin@kpsoosh.com.au. We are also open to suggestions
on different types of crafts, activities, excrusions, incursions and
anything else that you may be able to think of.

DONATIONS

We are now accepting donations of blankets and sheets. The
latest trend with our creative kids is to build their own forts
with the use of our limited amount of sheets here at OOSH. If
you wish to donate any of these items, please bring them in at
drop off or pick up time and pass them on to any OOSH staff
member. Your support is greatly appreciated.

BREAD TAGS FOR WHEEL CHAIRS

Yes, we are still collecting bread tags at our service! We have
now filled up two entire containers and are striving to fill up as
many as we can. It doesn’t matter if the bread tag is broken
or not, every piece counts. We are doing this in support of
the “Bread Tags for Wheel Chairs” foundation. I have included
an extract from their website below so you have more of an
understanding on what they do.

8

mailto:enrol@sydneyacademyofchess.com.au
mailto:admin@kpsoosh.com.au
mailto:director@kpsoosh.com.au
mailto:admin@kpsoosh.com.au


“Bread tags come in many shapes, sizes and colors. Made of
High Impact Polystyrene they have a good recycling value. It
takes 200 kg of tags to bring in enough money to buy one
wheelchair. Mary Honeybun founded the organization in 2006
in Cape Town. They provide 2 to 3 wheelchairs to adults and
children around South Africa every month! Having a wheelchair
gives the recipient independence and mobility and this makes a
big difference to their families as well.”

We have a collection container right next to the sign in/out
iPads in our OOSH room. If you are unsure about where to put
them or you can’t find the collection container, please pass on
the bread tags to any of our OOSH staff members and we will
place them in the container on your behalf. You are also able to
find out more by following this link:

https://www.breadtagsforwheelchairs.co.za/

Installing SZapp

Apple Devices: Android Devices:

Find your School

Select your school's region. Search for and select your
school.

Register a User

Before you can add your
school, you will need to

register.

Register to SZapp with your
email, or sign in automatically

with Google or Facebook.

Enter your email and name. Create a password.

Managing Notifications

Choose which group/s you
would like to receive
notifications from.

Groups with arrows next to
them indicate that there are
sub-groups which you can

join.

Home
View the latest feed item and school menu.

1. On your device, open
the App Store.

2. Search the App Store
for SZapp.

3. Download and install
SZapp.

1. On your device, open
the Play Store.

2. Search the Play Store
for SZapp.

3. Download and install
SZapp.
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Feed
View all feed items for every

group you belong to.

Manage
Manage push notifications,

your default subscription and
groups.

For more information please view our FAQs
page

http://www.schoolzine.com.au/szapp
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